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From: Josephine Chorlton <josephine.chorlton@outlook.com> 
Sent: 09 October 2023 12:12
To: Planning <Planning@NFDC.gov.uk>
Subject: ORCHARD GATE. NOADS WAY, DIBDEN PURLIEU
 

To whom it may concern
 
I understand a Melody Roberts, like myself, feels strongly about the possibility of a bat colony at
Orchard Gate.
 
My husband and I only live a few doors away from Orchard Gate and we have bats come in our
garden of an evening - and our next-door neighbour's garden.
 
Bearing in mind the habitat at the proposed development, there is a VERY STRONG possibility
that there is a bat colony there too.
 
It has been mentioned in previous Minutes/correspondence - I have read it in black and
white myself.
 
Please can someone take time to investigate a.s.a.p.
 
Yours sincerely,

Josephine Chorlton (Mrs)
 
 
 
Get Outlook for Android

mailto:josephine.chorlton@outlook.com
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification
mailto:Planning@NFDC.gov.uk
mailto:James.Gilfillan@NFDC.GOV.UK
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Faka.ms%2FAAb9ysg&data=05%7C01%7C%7C8bfca9538e4b475ed39008dbc8b97abe%7C09969afd0c3043739fd3ce5bbbf19141%7C0%7C0%7C638324471179845160%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=qYcgy87p7sTN6cwoqivaJTS%2FQ43eh9B%2B0%2Fc4SXix%2FGk%3D&reserved=0

